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Issue Date: 01 January 2022 

 

TEIGNMOUTH HARBOUR COMMISSION – LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 02/22 

 

BOATING AND ALCOHOL 2022 

 

THC believes that consuming alcohol whilst being in charge of any form of watercraft is an 

unsafe practice.  When there are occasions where there is a mix of alcohol and boating it is 

requested that boat owners/operators ensure that there is/are enough competent personnel on 

board, not under the influence of alcohol, to safely operate the watercraft and safeguard 

personnel on board.  

 

 

 

Effective Date: This Notice to Mariners will be effective until 31 December 2021 when it will be 

reviewed. 

 

Karen Dalton-Fyfe 

 

Captain Karen Dalton-Fyfe  

Chief Executive and Harbour Master, Teignmouth Harbour Commission 
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